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To inculcate a love of local wildlife 🌴🌴🌿🌿🍃🍃🌺🌺🐦🐦, NUS SAVE will be leading a guided walk 

at this year’s Pesta Ubin, 
a festival that celebrates the natural and cultural heritage of Ubin. 

The walk is free. You just need to pay $8 for the two-way ferry ride. 
Sign up here or scan the QR code 👇👇. 

If you have any questions, email savebiodiversity20@gmail.com. 
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